
•	 $12 million through the Rural Maternity and Obstetrics 
Management Strategies (Rural MOMS) Program to support rural 
moms through expanded maternal health services, telehealth, and 
funding to hire more health professionals and care coordinators.

•	 $2.2 million through the first of its kind Delta Region Maternal 
Care Coordination (Delta MCC) Program to expand and improve 
health care services before, during, and after pregnancy for mothers 
living in the Delta Region.

National Rural Health Day 2024

HRSA SUPPORTS MATERNAL 
HEALTH IN RURAL COMMUNITIES

HRSA’s Federal Office of Rural Health Policy invested over 
$14 million in fiscal year 2024 to support pregnant people, 
as well as new moms and their babies, in underserved rural 
communities. This included:  


